
It is with profound sadness and a heavy heart that we announce the passing of Professor Faith Nguru,

Chief Commissioner of the Kenya Girl Guides Association, on 28th December 2024.

Professor Faith Nguru was a remarkable leader, a visionary, and a source of inspiration for countless girls

and young women across

Kenya. 

Her unwavering dedication to advancing the Girl Guides movement and empowering the next generation

will forever be remembered as her lasting legacy.

My heartfelt condolences go out to her family, the Girl Guides community, and all who had the privilege

of knowing and working with her.

May we find comfort in the knowledge that her life’s work has left an indelible mark on our Nation. Her

tireless efforts to build a brighter future for Kenya’s girls will continue to many generations.

May her soul rest in peace.

May her soul rest in eternal peace.

In sorrow and solidarity,

H.E. Mrs. Rachel Ruto E.G.H.

First Lady of the Republic of Kenya & Patron, Kenya Girl Guides Association
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